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Topaz News 

 

 

Dear All, 

Welcome to the summer term! 

Learning 

This week we have started our new project ‘How does it grow?’ The web for this will be on the site on 

Monday.  We started with planting some potatoes. 

 

We will be keeping a close eye on these over the coming weeks and planting some more seeds too. At 

home you could plant some seeds and watch carefully to see what happens. 

Our project WOW was our trip to Redwood. We had lots of fun looking for creatures and hunting for 

signs of spring. 

     

Back in school, we will be developing our knowledge about small creatures and growing our curiosity. At 

home you can help by looking for creatures outside in your garden.  

More news about our fabulous new classroom environment next week! 

Kind regards,                       Sally Windmill 


